
From: Chambers - Bissett C <Chambers.Bissett.c@fwc.gov.au>  
Sent: Friday, 14 May 2021 10:31 AM 
To: Tatiana Nelsky <tatiana@atetankers.com.au> 
Cc: Ruchi Bhatt <Ruchi.Bhatt@aigroup.com.au>; Yolla Abousleiman <yolla@etuaustralia.org.au>; 
'Abha Devasia' <abha.devasia@amwu.org.au> 
Subject: AM2021/56 Application by Australian Tank Engineering Pty Ltd 
 

OFFICIAL 
 
Dear Ms Nelsky,  
 
Thank you for your participation in the telephone conference before Commissioner Bissett on 
Tuesday, 11 May 2021.  
 
Chambers confirms that you discontinued you’re application during the conferece.  
  
This matter is now taken to have been discontinued in accordance with Rule 10 of the Fair Work 
Commission Rules 2013 and the file will be closed. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Felix Ferris  
Associate to Commissioner Bissett 
 
Fair Work Commission 
Tel:  +61 3 8656  4530 
Fax:  +61 3 9655 0401 
chambers.bissett.c@fwc.gov.au 
  
11 Exhibition Street, Melbourne Victoria 3000 
GPO Box 1994, Melbourne Victoria 3001 
 
www.fwc.gov.au 
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